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CLICK HERE for the
SCHOOL CALENDAR
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Jan.4 Spiritwear Day
Jan. 14 PTO Meeting@ 6:30

January 3, 2019

HaPPy New Year!

New Year, new contact info?

I so, please moke sure to moke these
changes in both Option C and Final Forms.

www.olgcs.org



http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2018-2019%20School%20Calendar%20-%202018-2019.pdf
http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2018-2019%20School%20Calendar%20-%202018-2019.pdf
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/14POZWzsPg8efJ-TkFuHAPtqKznTOuD9-q7LPvBirBG0/edit?usp=sharing
http://olgcs.org/AboutUs/FacultyStaff/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/AboutUs/FacultyStaff/Cafeteria.aspx
https://m.facebook.com/olgeagles/
http://www.olgcs.org/

Our Lady of Grace
Athletic Association

Night at the Races is only a few weeks away! In the past
we've asked you to sell raffle tickets for this event, but this
year instead of selling tickets we are asking each family to

volunteer for a shift during the event on January 19th.

In addition to helping keep our athletic fees low, you will
also receive a $5 discount on your admission price for
volunteering. Admission includes food and drinks all night,

so why not come out and work a little and a play a little! Click the link below to sign up for a spot!

https://www.signupgenius.com/qo/60b0f44afa823a0fa7-night1

Our Lady of Grace
K-2
\nstructional

2 Basketball

Learn the basics!

7 nights of instruction,
focusing on dribbling,
passing and shooting

tfeam shirt
30 minute practice
30 minute game
end of season award

Sign up @ b'n“.\y/Kbeo\g

For any quesﬂona email k\xzbbo\g@gma\\,com

www.olgcs.org


http://send.bluesombrero.com/wf/click?upn=owqKfIc-2BG2i-2B6rq7MKAe-2B-2BB8w6SttclqPJSxNVMxSjgIwi6bLVsTX3vgHUR5gEAFhOIATrtbQT-2BA7K7IORF23A-3D-3D_0bCkI6o4uztCgvwcbW-2FspQp9bW0UtJxk5fgDnHDFLfLtKIyELoo6Yi3TqLu7F3MmWWWJOmA2FHs8umdyBu-2FlDm2Higo0SI8qIB-2FtwWz4t4U7tgaScaXahZhIQaDsMcaAKoV1pyGGSyJ1MEU9gcM3zaFWwI18dZW8UueTbQ-2BrFKvORR6pMQpCiV7b0Zf5Mysk5nXOkxqm4ukocL6EOFmPFXiwo1bqaXMdx0U7h9OPe-2BN6tKSTlvh0M-2B0Xsu4rAlpUFXrIzli40I5HvhkwVbF0tbnRr9i0TyW-2Bt3a2ld-2BDC6U-3D
http://www.olgcs.org/
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at Assumption
$15 Admission includes food and drinks
$10 for ages 60 and over

Purchase tickets online at Bingo Ball, Split the Pot,

squareup.com/store/0LGAA Wheel of Fortune!
or by contacting Jennie Doors open at 7pm
Ludwig at 266-8226 First race at 7:40pm

OWNERS BONUS! Buy your own Horse before the night ONLY $7

Our Lady of Grace Athletics Association fundraiser, A Night at the Races, will be held on Saturday January 19,
2019. Doors open at 7:00 pm and the first race is at 7:40. Tickets are $15 per person. $10 for ages 60 and over.
This annual event is a major fundraiser for OLGAA which helps to maintain costs for our athletic program for
students and families. This annual event is an opportunity for Our Lady of Grace parents, grandparents, etc... to
socialize, catch up with old friends and make new ones here at OLG.

Ticket price includes draft beer, pop, water, Brotherton's Family Restaurant chicken wings, Larosa's pizza, chips and
pretzels. Feel free to bring desserts/appetizers to have at your table that evening. Games include betting on 10
Horse Races, Wheel of Fortune, Bingo Ball, and Split the Pot.

In addition, we have 100 horses to name (sponsor) at $7 each. You can name the horse that you sponsor for just $7
and will appear in the official horse program that evening. If your horse wins a race, you will take home 1 of 10
limited edition engraved gifts (and bragging rights!)

Tickets and Horse Sponsorships will be available December 1, 2018 at www.olgcs.org thru the Square page or by
contacting Jennifer Ludwig at 266-8226 or ludwig@fuse.net.

www.olgcs.org
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ST. PAUL NURSERY SCHOOL

OPEN HOUSE AND
/ REGISTRATION FOR FALL 2019 CLASSES

Beaal” o THURSDAY, JANUARY 24, 2019

6:00 TO 7:30 P.M. (“Play
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e Preschool for 3, 4 & 5 year olds

e Degreed Teachers & Teacher Assistants
Secured Building
Peanut - Free Classrooms
Spacious Classrooms
New this fall: due to changes in State Regulation we
are no longer able to be a co-op preschool.

Come visit us and see all we have to offer
and meet our staff.

You can also visit us on our website at
www.stpaulnurseryschool.com

www.olgcs.org
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